Alaska Writers Guild 2012 Conference
Manuscript Reviews
Conference faculty will offer reviews and critiques of manuscripts that are submitted prior to arrival at the conference. The value of this service is hundreds of dollars. Your chosen faculty member will review the manuscript prior to their arrival, then meet privately with you during the Conference to discuss and analyze your work for twenty minutes. 

Cost: $35.00 per submission- If you are registering by mail or fax, please complete the paper conference registration form. There is a field for adding a Manuscript Evaluation, near the bottom of the page. Payment is by check, money order, or credit card number.
If you are registering for the conference online, please click the “Register” button and follow the registration steps. Payment is by Credit Card.
Guidelines: Please submit no more than 15 pages double spaced, Times New Roman print size 12 font, as an e-mail attachment to: awgreview@yahoo.com
In the subject line type “Manuscript Review”.
In the body of the e-mail clearly type your full name. 
Indicate whether your submission is fiction or nonfiction. 
Make note of the type of writing, such as an article, short story, novel, etc. 
Manuscripts must be received by July 31st. 

You may request a certain faculty member, but we cannot guarantee which person will review the submission. Make note of your first choice as #1, second choice as #2. Every effort will be made to give you a slot with the requested faculty. So—first ones in get their choice of reviewers. 

Faculty: 

Jerry Simmons- Publishing

Gordon Warnock- Literary agent

Jurgen Wolff- Author, Writing Coach

Jan Harper-Haines- Author

Wilda Williams- Editor

Susan Meissner- Author

